
 
VALVERDE BOWLS CLUB

Rink allocation principles

1. From mid September to mid May, known as the winter season, when the club is
under pressure from member numbers, roll up mornings Mondays, 
Wednesday and Fridays are ring fenced.

The exceptions to this are
  a) Visiting tour teams which will have first priority, these are usually March/April

and September/October although we try to limit their incursions into roll up 
space, but these matches are an important contribution to club finances, and 
we have very limited ability to negotiate match date and times.

  b) Special club events e.g. the Anniversary Pairs, Spring Pairs, if scheduled
for a roll up morning, will have second priority for rink allocation. These events
again contribute towards club finances and, we would expect most club 

    members to participate in the event.
Club members wishing to book rinks are advised to make use of afternoons, evenings
and weekends which are generally free. The exceptions to this are Tuesday mornings 
for maintenance, Wednesday afternoon Australian Pairs League, and any interclub 
league matches, all of which will be on the CLUB DIARY.
At all times members must book their rink requirements in the RINK DIARY. This is to 
ensure that our greensman, Nick, can prepare and have the necessary equipment 
available

2. From mid May to mid September, known as the summer season, when 
member numbers are generally much reduced, and the afternoon 
temperatures are uncomfortable, two rinks can be made available on a roll up
morning for any other arranged match e.g. Summer Singles. The same 
booking rules must apply.

 


